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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on new e-bike classifications. | support the current status
where e-bikes are allowed where motorized vehicles are allowed. Adding three classifications of e-bikes may
sound appropriate, however as technology changes and batteries and motors become smaller and more svelte, it
will become increasingly more difficult to spot the difference between the categories. Monitoring how each type of
e-bike is utilized in the forest will be difficult and confusing at best and presents an issue for law enforcement.

Keep e-bikes on motorized trails and roads and off the currently denominated non-motorized sections of the
forest.

Thank you. -David Vandenberg



